February 15, 2018

The Massachusetts Department of Public Health would like to remind all licensed
adult day health programs, non-ambulatory surgical center clinics, nursing homes,
and rest homes of the deadline for the mandatory reporting of healthcare personnel
influenza data. The reporting deadline is April 15, 2018 at 5:00 pm. Beginning with
the 2017-1018 flu season, all licensed adult day health programs, non-ambulatory
surgical center clinics, nursing homes, and rest homes must submit influenza
vaccination reports through the web-based application SurveyMonkey.® Please
click here for Detailed Directions for 2017-2018 Data Reporting for instructions on
submitting the data from your facility for this reporting season. Click here for the
vaccination reporting questions so that you may keep a copy of your facility-specific
submission. Please note paper versions of the survey will not be accepted. Please
remember that influenza vaccination efforts should continue throughout the flu
season and it is not too late to vaccinate. If you need assistance with data
submission or have questions, please contact the Department of Public Health
atdhcq.fludata@state.ma.us.



https://www.maseniorcare.org/sites/default/files/inline-files/ADH%20Clinic%20LTCF%20and%20Rest%20Home%20circular%20letter_flu2017-2018_1.pdf
https://www.maseniorcare.org/sites/default/files/inline-files/2017-2018%20HCP%20Influenza%20Vaccination%20SurveyMonkey.pdf
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